
 

July 11, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Floyd A. Riebe 

P.O. Box 185 

Kelleyville, Oklahoma 74039 

 

Dear Mr. Riebe: 

 

Let me thank you for talking by phone with Doug Horne and me last July.  We appreciated your 

cooperation, and I hope this letter finds you in good health. 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board staff feels that your recollections of the events surrounding 

the autopsy on President Kennedy, and particularly of your role in the events surrounding the 

photographing of President Kennedy’s autopsy, are essential to completing the historical record.  

Accordingly, we are hereby inviting you to come to Washington to view the official autopsy 

photographs, and answer questions under oath about your involvement in the events of November 

22-23 at Bethesda National Naval Medical Center.  (We can provide you with airplane tickets prior 

to your departure, and can reimburse you for other, normally allowable travel expenses afterwards, in 

accordance with the standard Federal travel regulations.)  Our efforts to complete the historical 

record of the President’s autopsy are ongoing, and we hope to receive your cooperation in ensuring 

that an official record of your best recollections are placed in the JFK Collection at the National 

Archives after the Review Board completes its work.   

 

Doug Horne, a Senior Analyst with the ARRB who is very familiar with the photographic and 

medical issues related to the Kennedy assassination, and who has  assisted me with the depositions 

of Drs. Humes, Boswell and Finck, as well as of Navy Civilian photographer John Stringer, will be 

calling you in the near future to discuss travel arrangements for the interview we are proposing.  At 

this time, we propose to try to conduct your interview in mid-April, 1997, providing that is acceptable 

to you. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

If for any reason you would like to talk with us first, please feel free to call Mr. Horne collect at (202) 

724-0088.  We look forward to talking with you soon, and look forward to meeting you later this 

Spring. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel  

 

 


